
From: Denise Clark
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Northern Pass
Date: Thursday, December 21, 2017 9:46:18 AM

Denise Clark
577  North River Road
Milford, NH 03055

December 21, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Northern Pass does not provide any service to NH residents; as the name implies, it will only pass
through NH.  However, it is likely that NH utility rates will increase, without any benefit to us.  The only
NH residents who will benefit will be those in construction trades (temporarily).  NH needs lower
electricity rates, but Northern Pass does not provide this.

Sincerely,
Denise Clark
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